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August 8, 2024 

 
 
Nikki Miller for Delaware 
16782 Brookstone Dr 
Milton, DE 19968 
 
 
Dear Dr. Miller, 
 
On behalf of the Delaware State Chamber of Commerce political action committee, I would like 
to offer our financial support to your campaign. 
 
We believe your positions on issues of importance align with the policy priorities of employers 
and employees. We think your voice is what the General Assembly needs and we look forward 
to working with you.  
 
Good luck with your campaign!  
 
 
Regards, 

 
Michael J. Quaranta 
President 
 


